
Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Tree at 31 Fore St.
1 message

Mary Casale <dirtgirl1@aol.com> Sun, Mar 6, 2016 at 3:09 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello Jean ,
Don't know if it's  too late but I found this picture of the tree in question. I think it gives a better idea  of what 
it really looks  like with foliage . As you can see  it is very healthy.
Please forward to the Planning Board .
Thank you
Mary Casale

Sent from my iPad
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